
User Centered Conferencing for the Future of the Archival Profession 

ANN MARIE HAMILTON-BREHM 

 

Abstract: 
User Centered Design simplifies technological engagement by centering the needs of users in a 
collaborative process of development. The rapid adaptation of information professionals to virtual 
conferencing has been aided by the feedback of conference attendees and vendors but could be further 
enhanced by examining the deeper needs of all archival workers. Informed by the 2022 Survey of 
Conference Attendance Preferences, which investigated in-person, virtual, and hybrid attendance 
preferences of more than 430 library and archives workers, this presentation highlights needs of diverse 
archival workers and envisions substantial benefits to the archival profession of broadening access to 
virtual conferences and other opportunities for professional development. 
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